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Question 

 

“Will the Minister detail how many of the 23 JTT (Jersey Teacher Training) students enrolled in 2022, and 

who completed their training in 2023, are now employed as ECTs (Early Career Teachers) in Jersey schools 

and colleges?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

24 students started the Jersey Graduate Teacher Training Programme (JGTTP) in September 2022. Of 

these, 19 students who studied full time in the 2022/23, are now employed as teachers in Jersey schools 

and colleges. 

 

Fewer than five students started studying in September 2022 on a part time basis and are not due to 

complete their training until 2024. Additionally, fewer than five students who enrolled in 2022 did not 

complete the training. 

 

Due to the low numbers involved it is not possible to give the exact numbers of those studying part time, 

or those who did not complete the course, as it could risk the identification of individuals. The above 

figures do however confirm that 79% of those who started in September 2022 are now working as 

teachers. This number is expected to rise when those studying part time complete the course next year.  

 


